
Garrett H. Cheng ’25
Internship at Tuck Advisors

Spring 2022

During 22S, I used my Byrne funds to sponsor an investment banking internship at Tuck
Advisors. The internshipprimarily involved sourcingcompanies forprivate equityfirms, build-
ing financial models in Excel, and creating presentation materials for clients. I learned a great
deal in the internship, and on multiple occasions was able to sit in on calls with clients and
private equity firms, which was an awesome experience. Throughout this time period, I was
given theopportunity to takeon larger responsibilities, includingbuildingmodels fromscratch
to present to clients and working directly with private equity firms in analyzing financial data
sets. Overall, I learned a great amount about investment banking. The experience I gained at
this internship also helpedme landmy next position at a larger firm this coming summer.

The Byrne funding was greatly helpful for this experience andwithout it, I would not have
been able to spend my spring doing this. The scholarship funded my housing and all of my
food, and I am incredibly grateful to have had this opportunity!


